
 

 

FINAL 

 

Minutes 

of the Weare Planning Board  

Meeting of September 16, 2013 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 4:42 p.m. on site at lot 47-1 on Mt. Dearborn Rd.  
owned by Anita and Tom Koufopoulos (just west of Eric Petersen’s house).. Present were Craig 
Francisco (chairman), Bruce Fillmore and Neal Kurk.  Also in attendance were Anita and Tom 
Koufopoulos, Chris Simpkins (Ridgeview Construction), Eric Petersen, Shawn Zito, John Edge 
and Matt Silver (Ridgeview Construction).   

 The members inspected the area where the proposed driveway is to be and examined 
other parts of the property, including 2 culverts under Mount Dearborn Road. 

 The meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Neal M. Kurk 

       Secretary 

 


